

Dear Sofie,

Thanks for getting in touch.

The proposal to widen the door opening at the bottom of a vertical strip of glazing will look piecemeal and awkward. Either the whole vertical strip should be widened to the proposed width of the door (ie. the windows on the floor above should be widened too) or the door should be kept within the current two reveals provided by the stonework either side.

As it stands the proposal is not acceptable and the BCAAC objects that it would lower the standard of design of the building and thus be detrimental to the CA.

Kind regards,

Hugh Cullum

for BCAAC



